
Dear Stakeholder,  
  
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) would like to remind you that 
individuals requesting deferred action for childhood arrivals (DACA) must submit two 
passport-style photographs with their Form I-765, Application for Employment 
Authorization. This is required for both initial and renewal DACA requests. The 
photographs should be in color and taken within 30 days of filing the DACA request. For 
more information, please review the Form I-765 Instructions on www.uscis.gov. 
  
Kind regards,  
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services 

 
  
Please do not reply to this message. Contact us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov or USCIS-
IGAOutreach@uscis.dhs.gov with any questions.  
  
To learn more about the Public Engagement Division, visit us online at uscis.gov/outreach. 

  

 
 
Thank you, 
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